
Holy Family Tubbercurry
Step 5 

Stem show and tell 



Stem show and tell 

 We give the children many opportunities to present their work to others 

 We also use our facebook page and our twitter page to show the children’s work in 

video form, Facebook Holy Family NS Tubbercurry. Twitter @holyfamilysligo

 We use our weekly assembly to give children opportunities to showcase their work 

– bridges, lighthouses, Junior Entrepreneur Team, Erasmus visitors, Erasmus 

feedback 

 During Science week children often visit other classes to see their work

 We have an Open Day where we invite parents in to see our school in action –

looking at science experiments, seeing ICT in action

 As part of our Junior Entrepreneur work we have showcased work to the local 

community and also to The Minister and visitors for the Tubbercurry Smart 

Community network 



Show and Tell 

 As part of our Erasmus programme 

“Cool Science for Young Scientists” 

our school is partnered with 

schools in Ireland, Germany, 

Hungary, Norway and Greece

 Teachers and children from the 

visiting schools have come to our 

school and we had a science day 

together

 We have travelled to other 

countries and experienced science 

there 



Invitations from our partner schools 



Our trip abroad 



Science Day with our Erasmus Partners 



More of our Erasmus Science Day 



Some of our travelling students and staff 

– off to fly our science flag 



Erasmus + trip to Windfarms with our 

partner schools 



Showing off our designs at assembly 



Project work with other schools at St 

Angela’s College, Sligo



More pictures of our Young Scientists in 

action on their first day at college. 



On our Open Day and on the day Minister Canney

and Smart town visited we showed off our Maths 

and IT 



We have shown off our new cooking 

skills to other classes 



We have Maths and Science Displays 

around the school to showcase our work 



Maths and Science on Display 



We love to show off!!!



Our 6th class presented their Junior Entrepreneur Project to 

Minister Canney and also to the local community. 


